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Spring is in the air, and the first day of spring is this month! We 

will be planting flower seeds in each class to see which class can 

get their flowers to grow!    

 

Spring Camp for After School Students—March 11th—March 

15th:      Garland ISD and Rockwall ISD will be out of school for 

spring break. If your school age child will be attending Tree 

House, the tuition for the week is $130.00, fieldtrips included. 

Payments MUST be made on Monday (3/11) in order for your 

child to attend. Field Trip days are Tuesday and Thursday. We 

have planned awesome field trips, games galore and a week of 

fun!! Please see the front desk to sign up your child to make sure 

he/she has a spot reserved. You may also stop by the Front Desk 

to get a copy of the fun activities that have been planned for the 

week. CCA Parents portion is $20.00 for weekly fieldtrips. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Wesley Ciomek                     3-6 

Brenton Johnson                  3-10 

Dorian Echols                       3-11 

Lakiya Jones                         3-15 

Laniya Jones                         3-15 

Ella Anderson                       3-17 

Cash Stone                            3-18 

Isabella Chavez                    3-21 

Reaghan Garcia                   3-24 

Clay Carter                          3-29 

Dates To Remember: 

March 4th-8th 

This week we will be celebrating 
Dr. Seuss with a different book 
theme daily.   

 
 
Reading expands your brain and 
gives your creativity a chance to 
come alive. It improves your writing 
skills and vocabulary, which is great 
because nothing’s more attractive 

than intelligence. 
March  10th  
 Spring forward (set your clocks)   

                        
 
March 12th-16th 

Spring Break for our School Age 
March 15th 
Tree House will enjoy a 
 St. Patrick’s Day Parade and Party 
All of our families are encouraged 
to come enjoy the fun! 
 
      Please parents take time to 

read ALL information on the 
front door, front office, 
classrooms, newsletters, 
calendars, emails and face 
book postings to make sure 
your child does not miss out 
on any fun and you don’t miss 
out on important 
information.  

 
  


